New Haven Hoolth Deportment
Prevent. Promote. Protect.

January, 2021
Dear New Haven Faith Leader,

We are writing today, to ask for your assistance in spreading the word to your congregation on
the importance of receiving the COVID-19 Vaccine when they become eligible. The vaccines are
currently being rolled out in a phased, four-part immunization campaign. For more information
on the phases you can visit: https://portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus/covid-19%20vaccinations/

Currently we are on phases 1a & 1b. Individuals who are 75 years and older can sign up now to
receive the vaccine. Enclosed, please find COVID-19 Vaccine Information Cards in English and
Spanish for distribution to your members who are 75 or older.

Itis also important that we continue to practice the three W’s — Wear a Mask, Watch Your
Distance and Wash Your Hands. If you are experiencing COVID symptoms, or have had exposure
to someone with the virus, please get tested at one of the free testing sites throughout the
City.

The Health Department is also available to answer any questions or address concerns that you
or your members may have. Please call 203-946-6999 or visit the City’s COVID Website:
http://covid19.newhavenct.gov/ for more information.

Stay Safe New Haven.

New Haven Health Department

54 Meadow Street, 9% Floor, New Haven, CT. 06519




